## Objective 2: Student Driven Sustainability Practices 2.2 Energy Conservation

"Caught You Being Green" project to encourage energy conservation throughout the building.

Award tickets designed by students were given to teachers and support staff whose classrooms are routinely shut down when not in use (lights out and computers off, etc.). The names of all who earned a ticket were placed in a drawing for a free lunch. This program ran from December through February and is planned to be an annual event. Teachers got excited about the free lunch delivered to them and the enthusiasm to be caught conserving power soon spread.

FACULTY MEETING RESCHEDULED		The faculty meeting scheduled for <b>Wednesday</b> , <b>January 13<sup>th</sup></b> has been rescheduled to <b>Friday</b> , <b>January 29<sup>th</sup></b> during the Staff Development Day.	
VICA BOWL-A-THON		The CTA will be holding its annual Bowl-a-Thon on March 12 <sup>th</sup> . The school who raises the most money to support SkillsUSA will be presented with a trophy and treats at their next faculty meeting. Please see Ms. Farnese if you would like information on putting together a team.	
STAFF GRADUATION GOWNS  EARN A GREEN LEAF		Again this year we would like to have the staff who are helping with graduation, those who will be sitting with the graduates, wear the black staff graduation robes. Please let Ms. Farnese know before the end of January if you are planning to help out with graduation. She will need the following information by February 1st. Height, highest degree and school, as well as hood colors. Graduation is scheduled for June 2nd at 8 p.m.  The Lorax club is trying to promote energy conservation and help reduce the electricity bill here at NHS. Several teachers recently received a green leaf for powering down their classroom when it was not occupied, and their names were entered in a drawing for a free lunch.  Congratulations to Mr. Clites and Ms. Butler who won!! Lorax will buy and deliver lunch to you on Thursday. Let a Lorax member catch you being green, and you may win in the next drawing.	
			eeks of Janua
Saturday	1/16	8-11 a.m. – Saturday School (Mr. Hutchison) 9 a.m. – Wrestling JV Tournament at Queen Anne's HS 6-9 p.m. – Softball Workouts (Both Gyms) Happy Birthday Dena Radosevic	
Sunday	1/17	Happy Birthday Stacey Read	
leeks of Janua	ry 18-24, 2016		
Monday	1/18	Martin Luther King Day – Schools and Offices Closed Happy Birthday Darren DeMeio	
Tuesday	1/19	Mr. Butler on Duty HSA Winter Administration	

Item in daily bulletin announcing "Caught you being Green" winners; Friday, January 15, 2016



The leaves that were given to teachers who made an effort to reduce energy consumption in their classrooms. Leaves were constructed in December 2015.